NEWSLETTER 2 – SEPTEMBER 16-20
                    I hope you all had a pleasant and relaxing weekend. I hope the children are refreshed and ready to go! We are still working on their fine motor skills with puzzles, play dough, tracing, coloring and cutting. We are now using colored pencils for coloring and pencils for tracing. This week we will be doing the following:
Language Arts: New letter Bb with its sound and vocabulary (bus-bee-bag-beach-butterfly-bin-ball-book). We will also review letter Aa. Our theme this week is "Going to School". 
Math: Shapes and their attributes (sides and corners).We will focus on the square. We will also be sorting out objects by shape.
   We will be recognizing and forming number 2. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Science: Our 5 senses concept is ongoing. We will focus on hearing and touching. 
S.S: We will be talking about feelings (happy-sad-tired-surprised) 
REMINDERS:
*Kindly send in an extra bottle of water to be labeled and kept to one side for when your child runs out of water (which happened a lot last week)
*I think most of the supplies are in now. If you haven`t completed yours then kindly send the rest ASAP.
*There are still a couple of parents who are not on the class dojo.Kindly sign up to take the benefit of seeing your children`s photos during the day and also important messages. 
*Don`t forget to send back the file on Sundays and keep the worksheets at home
*We will be having P.E in the club for the first time this week. Your child should be wearing his/her P.E uniform.
    Looking forward to a great week
       Ms. Carol
